
 

 

Date: 2017/11/01 

 

 

 

To: Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 

 

 

 

FCC ID:  NKR-LMLORA  

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

This letter is to ascertain that Wistron Neweb Corporation. Product ISM Mesh Card has 

been the units used for conducting FCC compliance testing, the DoC part will be tested by 

FCC recognized test lab. 

 

If you have any question or concerns, pls. contact us. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

                               

By:  __________________________  _____    Roy Chen________ 

    (Signature
1
)                 (Print name) 

 

Title:  ____          Engineer__________ 

 

 

On behalf of: ___Wistron Neweb Corporation____ 

   (Company Name) 

 

Telephone: ___+886-3-6667799___ext.6285_________ 

 

 

 
 


